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Contractor: CPM Constructors                                   Bid Amount: $13,984,117 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate: 91.3%       
 
Project Schedule: Completion date June 25, 2021. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of replacing the Cummings Road Bridge over the Maine Turnpike in 
the Town of Scarborough, Maine. The work includes phased construction of a new three span steel 
girder bridge, demolition of the existing bridge, ground improvements, construction of lightweight 
fill approach embankments, and maintenance of traffic through the project site. 
 
Contractor Schedule: CPM Constructors completed the deck concrete on the bridge for phase 2. They 
are working on granite curb and forming the bridge parapet wall. There will be a weekend closure for 
Cummings Road in August when they place the closure pour between phase 1 and phase 2 deck. They 
will provide advance notice to the drivers via portable changeable message signs at least a week in 
advanced. Traffic will be rerouted using Running Hill Road. The contract requires at least 12 hours cure 
time after the closure pour is completed. 


